
Dear : 

This is a reminder that as a housing applicant who is conditionally confirmed or that the deadline to 
submit proof of your Covid-19 vaccination is one week from today. As of this email our records show you 
have not submitted any documentation that you have received a Covid vaccine. 

Should you neglect the met the June 15th deadline, your space in housing could be lost.  Remember, to 
live in housing, you must have one of the CDC-approved COVID-19 Vaccinations.  You will need to have 
proof of having the first shot submitted to the SHS Patient Portal by June 15th.  If you feel you qualify for 
a medical exemption, please contact our office and we can direct you to the correct resource.   

Please note that there are several vaccinations that are required to be submitted before move-in, but 
the COVID-19 vaccination needs to take precedence to move your application status to fully confirmed. 
All vaccination requirements must be met before move-in this August. 

After successfully submitting your vaccine documentation by June 15th deadline, we will be able to 
update the conditional confirmation to a full confirmation. 

If you have issues loading the proof on the patient portal, please contact Student Health Services 
(SHS) at SHS-Vaccine@csulb.edu or 562-985-4771 

Housing & Residential Life 
California State University Long Beach 

Follow us on social media: 

Facebook: CSULB Housing and Residential Life 
Instagram: csulbhousing 

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
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